
 

  
        
 
       April 14, 2020  

 
 
 

AMENDMENT NO.: II 
 

TO 
 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL NO.: GPA-RFP-20-006 
 

FOR 
 

NETWORK VULNERABILITY ASSESSMENT 
 

 
Interested Firms/Individuals are hereby notified of the following: 
 
All scheduled RFP closing dates are tentatively on hold due to the current global COVID-19 pandemic and 
closure of Government of Guam through the Governor’s Executive Order Nos. 2020-04, 2020-05 and 2020-
09.   
 
An amendment shall be issued immediately once the Guam Power Authority resumes back to normal 
business operations. 
 
All other Terms and Conditions in the RFP package shall remain unchanged and in full force. 
 
   
 
  JOHN M. BENAVENTE, P.E. 
       General Manager  
 
 

FOR


